The Daily Dot
To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following

records:
Please produce:

1. Alist of Freedom of Information Act requests sent to the Office of the Governor under
the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act between June 19, 2015 and Sept. 2, 2016.

2. Please indicate the status of all aforementioned requests (specifically whether or not they
have been completed.)

3. Please include the date all aforementioned requests were received, and on what date the
Office of the Governor initially responded to those requests.

4. Please indicate how the aforementioned records requests once completed were delivered
(via CD, email, etc.)

5. Alist of all fees requested by the Office of the Governor related to the aforementioned
requests.

6. Alist of all fees received by the Office of the Governor in connection to the
aforementioned requests.

7. Alist of the state government employees who have searched for, reviewed, or processed
Freedom of Information Act requested records for the Office of the Governor during
aforementioned time frame.

8. Alist of government salaries for any state employees referenced above, if available.

As I am submitting this request in my capacity as a professional investigative reporter who has
extensively covered Freedom of Information at the federal, state, and local levels, I ask that you
waive all applicable fees associated with the search, review and duplication of any responsive
records. (A letter from my editor will be made available upon request.) You may find a catalogue
of my work here: http://bit.ly/1DIZjLB

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request is not

being made for commercial purposes.
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I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if available or CD-ROM if
not. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if available or CD-ROM

if not.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving

your response to this request within 15 business days as the statute requires.
Sincerely,

DELL CAMERON
Staff Reporter

The Daily Dot

85 Broad Street

New York, NY 10004
c: (469)387-1810

t: @dellcam



